
                                         
 
 

                Office of the ULSU 

SU180G - 4401 UNIVERSITY DRIVE 
LETHBRIDGE, ALBERTA  
T1K 3M4 

         www.ulsu.ca                                              
Mark.serebryansky@uleth.ca 

 

 

  
  
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Executive Accountability Committee (1 hr) 
The EAC reconvened after the winter break to assess the feedback 
provided by the GA during the break. We discussed the findings and 
then relayed the personalized findings to each exec member. I had the 
pleasure of going over Jordan Miles’ results with Jordan himself, it was a 
very productive meeting. 
 
Strategic Planning Committee (1 hr) 
The SPC met to discuss the final goals and objectives of our strategic 
plan. We will be fleshing these concepts out and then will be putting them 
to a vote at one of our final General Assembly meetings this semester. I 
am very much looking forward to having a completed piece of work to 
guide future generations of the ULSU. 
 
Meet the GA Day (8 hrs) 
Thanks to one Holly Kletke (Current Fine Arts Representative) for putting 
on this event, it was an absolute success and was a great grassroots 
opportunity to inform students about what our organization does. I was 
able to attend this event and speak directly to students about my role as 
DSB representative and the overall advocacy work the SU does. 
 
Budget Consultation Session (1.5 hrs) 
The President’s Office facilitated many consultations with groups on 
campus to facilitate feedback and ideas. I attended the student session 
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and provided and listened to vigorous feedback from fellow students. The 
team seemed very receptive of these suggestions and comments. 
 
 
DSB Stock Trading Simulation Night (2 hrs) 
I attended the DSB Stock Trading Night in the Markin Trading Room as a 
guest on behalf of Housing Services at the University of Lethbridge. I got 
the opportunity to network with DSB students while trying my luck at the 
RIT simulation. 
 
Club Rush Week (2 hrs) 
During Club Rush Week I tabled with the ULSU table representing our 
organization, informing students as to what the ULSU does for the school 
and specifically clubs. We also got volunteers to sign up and handed out 
swag.  
 
Agility Advisory Council (1.5 hrs)  
On the Agility Advisory Council, we discussed a Food for Thought 
application and various upcoming events for Agility in the spring 
semester. It’s looking like the Innovation Zone will soon have 24-hour 
swipe access available for approved students. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my report. I greatly appreciate 
your interest in it. If you have any additional or specific questions about 
my roles or any of the meetings I have attended, please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to me! 
	
  
	
  


